
 

Summerville Open House 

Summerville provides young women with safe, stable and affordable long-term housing with on-site                        

supports, so that they can successfully achieve and maintain the positive change and goals they are 

working towards. 

 

Construction at Summerville is nearly complete…  The staff of Summerville, Child & Youth Services, John 

Howard Society of Ottawa, invite you to join us for the announcement of our new name, as well as a tour 

of the new apartments and building. 

 

Our name announcement will be made at 10am so try to make it for this exciting news! 

If you cannot attend at 10am, not to worry - open house is from 10am to 6pm so stop by for a tour during 

these times.  Light refreshments will be provided. 

Monday, January 13, 2014 

1239 Summerville Avenue 

Ottawa, Ontario 

If you would like more information or have questions, please feel free to contact the Summerville 

Coordinator, Alison Newson, at 613.680.1072 or anewson@jhsottawa.ca 
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